
 

 
 

April is National Child Abuse & Neglect Prevention Month. 
Take a stand against child abuse in Perry County. 

Perry County Children Services received 1,117 reports of suspected child abuse 
and neglect last year. We ask you to partner with us and become aware that 
YOU can help prevent child abuse and neglect in our community. Raise 
awareness and pledge to WEAR BLUE on April 13th as part of a statewide child 
abuse prevention campaign. Take a picture of yourself, your group or your 
company wearing blue and email it to amy.frame@jfs.ohio.gov or post 
to the agency’s Facebook Page using the hashtag #OhioWearsBlue. 
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